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Mrs. Champagne’s Weekly News





December 2, 2016





First Grade





From the Mouth of Little Sprouts


When a summer rain had shrunk the rope on the swing at her grandpa’s farm, Cara,4, found herself unexpectedly struggling to reach the seat. Finally she demanded, “Who lowered the ground?”


(Courtesy of Country Woman Magazine)





Contact Info


Sherri Champagne     School Phone: 715-251-3528 Rm# 203


Home phone: 715-251-4160 (Before 8 P.M. please)


� HYPERLINK "mailto:schampagne@niagara.k12.wi.us" �schampagne@niagara.k12.wi.us� (Please be aware that I don’t always get a chance to check my e-mail until after the children have left for the day! Please call and leave a message if it  is urgent.)








 Social Studies:   continue needs and wants/goods and services





Spelling:    Words with long a





Grammar:  Verbs





Math:   Addition Strategies





Reading:   *See handout*











Reminders:


The First Grade won the pizza party for raising the most money for the “Pay it Forward” fundraiser! Thank you to all who helped!


Our Christmas Program will be held on December 21tnd. There will be a dress rehearsal at 9AM, and the actual program at 1:00PM. Public is welcome at both performances! 























